
 
We received a gift copy of The Constructor newsletter, August-September 1971, from 
the last Battalion Commander before deactivation in 1971, Colonel Ancil R. Pressley. 
This last edition contains a cover and five printed pages of information considered of 
historical value (pages 1, 3, 5, 7 and 14). Page 14 was a repeat of the unit’s history. 
Donald M. Ricks, Webmaster, 97th Engineer Battalion (Const), December 2013. 
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No index provided. All individual names are highlighted. DMR 


